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Surely this is an error, as this proposal was in the previous LDP and after careful consideration at several levels ( 
including the council planning dept) it was acknowledged by all that the land was unsuitable for development, for a 
variety of reasons (geographic,environmental, and engineering). 

  

Can this be confirmed please. I am sure the planning officers have enough to do without having to revisit previous 
rejected cases. 

  

Stephen Price. 

 

 

 




